
PTFA Donation               
Day Reminder 

 
 

 

        

Our fabulous festive school Christmas Bazaar will be                            
held on Saturday 3rd December from 1-3pm. 

 

In order for this event to be a success we really need your donations                   
for our School Christmas Bazaar.  

 

 The next donation day will be this Friday 18th November.                       
 Donated items are needed for Hampers; 

  

 ✓ Unwanted gift packs 

 ✓ Luxury Food items 

 ✓ Chocolates 

 ✓ Gifts 

 ✓ Toiletries 

 
 

Donations can be made to a member of the PTFA, who will be waiting on the 
morning of November 18th in the school playground. 

 
There are lots of opportunities to support the PTFA leading up to the Christmas Bazaar.           

If you are able to help out for an hour or so on the following dates please contact us; 

Friday November 18th 9am-12pm 

Friday December 2nd 9am-2:30pm 

Saturday December 3rd 10am onwards 

 

You can also volunteer to run a stall on the day! 

 Shifts 12:40-2:05, 1:50-3:15pm 

Free tea/coffee and a mince pie! 

Please contact Julie Casburn 07951 251402 

Nov 2016 

Santa’s Grotto 
Tickets on sale now! 

Purchase at Reception 
or see us on donation 
day in the playground. 


